
     MESSAGE FROM THE PRINCIPAL 

WYMAN TIMES 
 
JANUARY 2013 

3-Classes resume 

7-Character Ed Assem-

bly, 1:00; Tech Ninja, 

3:15 

9-Mad Science, 3:15 

11-Report cards home 

14-Tech Ninja, 3:15 

15-PTO meeting, 6:30 

16-CORE Pizza Party & 

Limo;  K-Kids, 3:15; Mad 

Science, 3:15 

21-MLK Day-No School 

22-3rd to Leach, 12:30 

23-Mad Science, 3:15 

26-Wyman Carnival, 4-7 

28-Tech Ninja, 3:15 

30-Mad Science, 3:15 

WYMAN K-KIDS JANUARY 16TH MEETING FOR 2ND, 3RD & 4TH GRADERS 

 

My child has permission to stay for the K-Kids meeting on Wednesday, January 16. 

Student Name_______________________________     Teacher___________________    Grade__________ 

Parent:_____________________________________     Phone #___________________ 

Other Contact:_______________________________     Relationship________________    Phone:__________ 

     Happy New Year 2013!  I hope that each of you enjoyed your holiday break.  Each 
New Year brings the opportunity for both new beginnings and a reflection of the past 
year.  
     Thank you to everyone who participated in some way in the PTO Christmas Store.  It 
was a great success, thanks to you.  Many parents brought in items to stock our “store” 
while others helped set it up and wrap the purchases.  I think this year’s selections were 
the best ever and I know that the Wyman students enjoyed their shopping experiences. 
Thanks, PTO! 

     Also thank you to everyone who helped with food collection for GRACE. We collected 
around 1500 cans and boxes of food.  That is more than 3 from each person at Wyman. 
The representatives from GRACE were very thankful.  Wyman students truly are “sharing 
and caring”. 

    January 16th will be the next meeting of K-Kids.  After the new year, we are adding 2nd 
graders to our group.  So this meeting is for 2nd, 3rd, and 4th grade students.  K-Kids is a 
service organization for elementary students.  New members can join at any time.  Fill out 
the permission form below if you are interested in having your child participate in K-Kids. 

    The Character Ed focus for January is “Be a Goal Setter”.  One of Wyman goals is to 
have 95% attendance or better for all students. However, we are really hoping to 
achieve 96% attendance or better.  Parents are responsible, by law, to make sure that 
their children attend school.  Doing make-up work is not the same as being here. The 
classroom experience can not be regained once it has been missed.  Let’s make good 
attendance a goal for everyone in 2013!  
    As I reflect on the first half of the school year, I would like to thank all of the Wyman 
parents and families for your support.  Education is truly a partnership. Great things can 
be accomplished when we all work together. Wishing each of you good health, happiness 
and success in 2013!                  

Dr. Susan Bowles, Principal 
 

 



The Wyman PTO would like to thank everyone for all their help in making the Christ-

mas Store so successful.  It is so rewarding to see the students’ faces as they pick 
out gifts for their families.   

 ~The next PTO meeting will be on January 15 @ 6:30.  Childcare will be provided. 

~The annual Wyman Carnival will be held on Saturday, January 26 from 4:00-7:00.  

(This is a change in date from earlier in the year. )  

 CARING & SHARING 

Wyman students truly showed their Christmas spirit during our 

G.R.A.C.E. food collection.  We collected over 1500 items.  Way to 

go, Wyman!!   

SCHOOL MESSENGER  

 The Rolla Public Schools uses a text/email messaging 

system called School Messenger.  You will receive texts 

and emails regarding school happenings and closures, 

based on the phone numbers and email addresses you 

have supplied.  If you have had a change in phone num-

ber, you will need to send a text to 68483 with YES as 

the message from your new number.  Also, please let 

the office know so we can change the number in the 

system.  

JANUARY CHARACTER ED MOTTO 

BE A GOAL SETTER! 

SCHOOL WILL NOT  

BE IN SESSION ON MONDAY, JANUARY 21ST  

EARLY DISMISSALS  
If weather conditions make it necessary to close or cancel school, parents will either receive a text message or you 

may call 458-0101. A voice mail message will announce school cancellations.  Parents will also be notified over the local 

radio and television stations.  If no announcement is heard, school will be in session. 

November’s 

Attendance  

Winners 

Ms. Chick’s 2nd grade 


